
WISEBURN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
The February 28, 2019 Board Meeting is 

 

CANCELLED 
 

The next scheduled Board meeting will be 

held in the District Office Board Room: 
 

Thursday, March 14, 2019 

at 7:00 p.m. (Open Session) 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blake Silvers, Superintendent 

02/12/19 


